

bapis.com · info@bapis.com

20 Kimball Avenue Suite 102 South Burlington, VT 05403 802-863-1812 • 800-570-0685

LEONARD H. AMBLO, L.S. • CHRISTOPHER A. HAGGERTY, L.S.

November 4, 2022

Mr. Tyler Machia Zoning Administrative Officer Town of Richmond 203 Bridge Street Richmond, VT 05477

RE:

Dowd Subdivision, Final Subdivision Amendment # SUB 2021-05

2540 Hinesburg Road, Richmond

Dear Tyler,

I'm writing on behalf of our Clients, Cheryl Dowd, Brian Dowd, and Kevin Dowd. On August 30, 2021, our clients were approved for a 2-Lot Subdivision at 2540 Hinesburg Road (See Final Subdivision Approval, July 28, 2021 for Application SUB 2021-05).

It recently came to our attention that the final mylar for this subdivision was never recorded and the purpose of this Amendment Application is to remedy our mistake. No changes are proposed and the attached mylar represents that which was approved on 8/30/21.

Thank you and please call if you have any questions.

Very truly yours,

Christopher Haggerty, L.S. Vermont

Cc: files

D:\BPLS 2022 Temporary Projects\Dowd - Cover Letter 11-4-22.doc